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EVACUATION ORDERS LIFTED 

Release Date January 6, 2023 12:30PM  

The evacuation order for the potential river flooding and tidal surge areas has been lifted 

by the Sheriff’s Office.  Residents may now return to the following zones: 

 

CTL- 050, 051 

 

Those returning to their homes should be mindful that conditions could change and slides 

are still possible due to soil saturation levels. Furthermore, Public works is still clearing 

roads of debris and sand, so take caution when driving in those areas.  

 

As a reminder to the public, please be respectful of those whose homes were directly 

impacted by the flood and storm surge as they will need time to recover. These areas 

should be accessed by residents only as they begin the recovery process.  

 

The safety of the community is of the utmost importance to the Sheriff’s Office, and we 

appreciate your cooperation during this potentially dangerous weather system. 

 

Residents may look up their evacuation zones at community.zonehaven.com 

Road closures can be monitored at: https://sccroadclosure.org/ 
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